
From: stephen staurovsky [mailto:staur103@att.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 6:29 PM 
To: zRepresentative Pam Staneski 

Subject: Re: Public Hearing on State Tax Hikes 

 
I am unable to attend, but please oppose any new taxes. 
 
Thank you  Steve and Robyn Staurovsky 
 
 

On Tuesday, May 5, 2015 3:21 PM, Rep. Pam Staneski <pam.staneski@housegop.ct.gov> wrote: 
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